
 

 

 

TENDER NOTICE 
 

Date: 28 February 2020 
To: Interested Service Providers 
Contact: Maraea S. Pogi (maraeap@sprep.org) 
 
Subject:  Award of Contract 
 

Tender Name - Graphic Design Services Related to the 10th Pacific Islands Nature Conference 

 
This notice is to inform all interested service providers that the above tender was awarded on 
27/02/2020 to: 
 

The Little Design Company 
2 Southern Cross Cr 
Island Bay 
Wellington 
New Zealand 

  
 
With a value of approximately USD 60,000. The duration of the contract is from 27/02/2020 to 
14/12/2020. 
 
 
Thank you for your interest and participation in this tender process. 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For any complaints regarding the Secretariat’s tenders please refer to the Complaints section 
on the SPREP website. 
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